
 

 

 

           11 April 2023 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Change in Village Management – Evergreen Bergvliet 

 

As our business is ever growing it has necessitated us reviewing our management structures to 

accommodate these changes.  

I would like to hereby inform you that Bronwyn Davis, Evergreen Bergvliet Village Manager, will be moving 

to Evergreen Head Office to take up a brand-new role and will be replaced by Riaan Gouws, the current 

Village Manager at Evergreen Noordhoek Village as of Tuesday 2 May 2023. 

Bronwyn has done an excep.onal job as Village Manager, taking over the leadership of the village during a 

difficult .me. She has been responsible for re-energizing the staff and for arranging some excellent social 

events in the village. Her focus on resident happiness and staff sa.sfac.on is evident in the posi.ve 

atmosphere in the village. 

Evergreen Lifestyle Villages is extremely proud of Bronwyn and I am sure she will be sorely missed; I am 

equally excited to see the value she will add to her new role at our Head Office. 

Bronwyn will, over the remainder of this month, be a6ending to a handover process at Evergreen Bergvliet 

with Riaan, as well as taking up some responsibili.es of her new role. 

Riaan has been managing the Evergreen Noordhoek Village for the past three years where he has added 

great value to the lives of the residents, staff, and the business itself. He has an impressive C.V which include 

Opera.ons Manager of the Arabella Hotel and Spa, Director of Events at the Wes.n Hotel and Head of Food 

and Beverage at the Taj Hotel in Cape Town. 

Please join me in wishing Bronwyn well as she moves in to her new role and equally welcoming Riaan to 

Evergreen Bergvliet as the new Village Manager. 

An event for residents and staff will be arranged to welcome Riaan and wish Bronwyn farewell shortly. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Garry Reed 

Managing Director 

Evergreen Lifestyle Villages 

 


